
As a parent of a high school student, I urge you to vote yes on SB 554, which would allow cities, counties, schools, and other public 
entities to prohibit guns on their property.
Research shows that policies that force colleges to allow guns on campuses are likely to lead to more shootings, homicides, and 
suicides, and that they’re unlikely to prevent mass shootings on campus. Research also strongly supports the idea that if guns are 
carried into schools, children are more likely to gain access to those guns. 
Thank you for your support.


